
Hi Year 4, Mr. Smith here! I am your 

new class teacher in September! Some of 

you will have seen me around school 

and now a little bit about me but for 

those of you who don’t’, here’s a few 

things you should know:

I am a huge sports fan and love to 

watch and play a variety of different 

sports. I am a big Notts County fan and 

have had a season ticket since I was 5. 

I love to listen to music and enjoy a 

wide range of genres and artists. 

I really enjoy cooking and I do all the 

cooking at my house. I love to make 

new things and especially like baking 

cakes and sweet treats. 

teaching electricity. I 

think it’s really cool 

that we can learn 

about something we 

use everyday but 

probably don’t know 

much about. We even 

get the chance to make 

our own electrical 

circuit!


